8th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Re Extra Curricular Activities, Photos and Contact Details

I am delighted to inform you that we intend to run a broad range of extra-curricular activities again this year. With this in mind and in accordance with Health and Safety regulations, it is necessary for us to obtain parental consent for your child to participate in any extra- curricular activities which are off site. These often take place after school and arrangements will need to be made for your child to have safe transportation home/ walk home. For our local fixtures we only require you to fill out one consent form for the academic year. This year we would like this to be done electronically where possible. Please could you fill out the form;

https://forms.office.com/e/094mQEcDQK

Should you be unable to access the form via the above link or via the QR code please send you son/daughter to a member of the PE team who will be able to provide a paper copy.

Please note we will advertise approximate pick-up times for each event. Due to the nature of sports fixtures these may alter on the day. It is your child's responsibility to contact home if the expected pick-up time changes. If your child hasn't access to a mobile phone, they can use the PE mobile by asking a member of staff.



The department also has a twitter/ instagram account where you can follow us and get regular updates on up-and-coming fixtures/ clubs: @TNHA_PE and tnha_PE. The PE department would like to take photos of the students participating in sport. This is to enable us to display the children's hard work both within the academy and on our social media pages. By completing the form, you can give consent to both or one of these.

I would also like to mention the school rules apply during extra-curricular activities and high standards of behaviour and sportsmanship are required at all times.

Yours faithfully

M. Lloyd

Mr M. Lloyd Director of Sport